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I am a retired Letter Carriers of the USPS. 

Many years before vote-by-mail came to Oregon, I missed being able to cast my 

ballot because I was working overtime delivering the mail. The voting polls were 

closed many times before I could get to it. 

When vote-by-mail came to Oregon I losty concern about getting to the voting booth 

before it closed. Being able toail on my ballot made thingsuch easier for me. 

Also, when I was a Letter Carrier, I had many conversations with my postal 

customers and how much they appreciated being able to vote-by-mail. Many of them 

talked about the ease, convenience, and safety they had with vote-by-mail. 

Let's keep Vote-By-Mail. 


